
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 8/28/2013 10:37:20 AM
To: richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov (richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov); Cadenasso, Eugene

(eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov) (eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Ramaiva. Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRdL

Redacted
Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: PSEP Update Discussion

Good morning Richard and Eugene

We’d like to have some time with you next week, about 30 minutes if possible, to talk about 
our upcoming PSEP Update filing.

RedactedFrom our end Fd expect it to be 
you have any time next Wednesday or Thursday?

Todd Hogenson, and either me or Shilpa. Do

Thanks

Laura
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